
This Sunday, June 27, 2021:  We will be Wor-
shipping in the Garden!  RSVP’s REQUIRED!
Please remember to bring your own bread, 
wine or juice, or you could use ours.  As al-
ways, we will have our virtual worship on Pas-
tor P’s YouTube channel, our FaceBook page, or on our 
website at www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org. 

Please be mindful of the heat and dress accordingly.  
Wear a big hat for shade and bring bottled water if you 
would like. 

WE WILL BE having Bible Study in person 

at noon and on a Zoom meeting at 

5:00pm this week,  June 24th. 

We will study Mark 5:21-43. 

RIC - Reconciling in Christ. We've talked about becoming a more 
open and affirming church for about a year and a half now, so it's 

clear the information is out there. If you would like to join in a cas-
ual conversation about what this means for Holy Cross going for-

ward, please stay after worship on Sunday, June 27, and 'visit' for a 
bit with Margo Jensen, other members of the RIC team and Pastor 

Patricia, to chat about Reconciling in Christ status.  

Please take a moment to 'jot down' any questions or thoughts you 

are having about this so you don't forget! See you then!  Holy Cross 

will also celebrate our new status in worship on July 25th!  



Dates to Remember 

June 27th, 10:00am Worship in the Garden and RIC conversation with Margo Jensen. 

July 11th, 10:00am Worship in the Garden and the Baptism of Henry Owen Schultz. 

July 25th, 10:00am Worship in the Garden and honoring our scholarship recipients as well as 

celebrating our Reconciling in Christ status. 

 

Greetings from Camp Lutherwood!  It’s not too late to 

make sure this summer is packed with fun and new 

friends!  Camp Lutherwood Oregon is open for over-

night youth and family camps.  Appropriate Covid-19 safety protocols are in 

place to ensure a healthy environment for all campers and staff.  Opportuni-

ties to build independence, social skills and reconnect to the world around 

us  are critical for growing young people. 

Overnight Youth camps for grades 3-12 (2021-22 school year), tiered pricing 

options and a Women’s Retreat August 14-15.  Please contact the camp 

office at 541/998-6444 or office@lutherwoodoregon.org for help in register-

ing. 


